
 

 
THE SOUTHAMPTON COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 

INVITES 

ALL COUNTY RESIDENTS 

TO 

PARTICIPATE IN A COMMUNITY FORUM 

 

WHY 

 To meet members of the Southampton County School Board 

 To receive information about Southampton County Public Schools 

 To review School Board Priorities for 2015-2016 

 To share suggestions for continuous school improvement 

 To enjoy light refreshments 

 

WHEN 

 Wednesday, September 16
th

,  Nottoway Elementary School 

 Thursday, September 17
th

, Capron Elementary School 

 Monday, September 21
st
, Meherrin Elementary School 

 Tuesday, September 22
nd

, Riverdale Elementary School 

 Thursday, September 24
th

, Southampton High School 

 

All forums start at 6:00 p.m. 

 

For more information, please call the Southampton County School Board Office at 

(757)653-2692. 


